M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
 MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON

                       DR. MARIA BROWN

                       KAREN BYRD

                       JULIA PILE 

                       TROY FRYMAN

                       MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:           NOVEMBER 24, 2020

RE:                MEMORANDUM RELATED TO PARTNERING PROGRAM VIAVIDEO ENTITLED ADULT CENTERED CHILD REARING DURING COVID-19 BETWEEN MARYLYNN ARNOLD AND BCS FRYSCs

                        Marilynn Arnold will provide a link to an unlisted YouTube video entitled “Adult Centered Child Rearing    during Covid-19". The video will focus on child rearing from a top down perspective. Additionally, stress and anxiety effects and coping mechanisms for adults and children created by the new “normal” will be briefly touched upon, as well as tips for setting up dedicated remote learning environments for students.   

 
 
  Boone County School’s Resource Centers will utilize the video by distributing via email to families of their choosing who could use parental support in these changing times. (parenting, anxiety and remote learning resources and assistance). Ockerman Elementary School’s Family        Resource Center will execute payment in the amount of $350 for aforementioned service.  

I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Agreement for your review.

 I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Agreement with Marilyn Arnold, as presented
